
 

For Local 8 Members at SPEEA 
April 27, 2023 

   

Bargaining Team Elections 
 
We have more members interested in serving on the bargaining team than we have 
team positions available. We are opening elections for a bargaining team today; you 
have until May 5 at 4:00 p.m. to vote for two members to represent you on the 
bargaining team. Please click here to vote. 
 
Thank you to the following members who have been nominated and agreed to serve 
on the bargaining team. Please vote for two of these members as your OPEIU 
bargaining team: 
 
Tammy Fouts 
Terry Hall 
Elaine Carlson 
Amber Musselman 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Ida Kovacic, Union 
Representative, Ida@opeiu8.org, 206-441-8880 x117 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/DGNFHKQ
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